
United States Senate
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

January 21, 1981

Dr. & Mrs. D.M. Tolmach

Oxnard, California 93030

Dear Dr. & Mrs. Tolmach:

This has been a year of many disappointments, 
but it has also been a year in which the loyalty 

and generousity of my friends has had special 

meaning.

Therefore, your Christmas remembrance was 

especially welcome, and enormously appreciated.

With my most sincere thanks, and my hopes 

that 1981 is full of happiness for you and your 

loved ones,


